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This year's We Love Our Students Month Launch will once again feature an employee Baby

Photo Guessing Contest.

Employees are invited to participate in the virtual launch of We love our Students Month by

sharing their baby photo and partaking in the live stream reveal employee panel. Send your

baby photo to caterina.ventrella@senecacollege.ca by Wednesday, Jan. 19, to be included.

Stay tuned to the Advancement and Alumni space to learn more about the launch taking

place at noon on Monday, Jan. 31, for more information regarding the month-long initiative

for the Campaign for Students Endowed Bursary.

View last year's launch event here.
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